
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents ECC-Grade 8, 
 
While we know that our safety and security are in the hands of Hashem, it is our 
responsibility to do our part.  Over the last few years, we have increased security 
in the Yeshiva on many fronts. We have a highly professional company, Global 
Security, securing our perimeter and providing the faculty and students with the 
appropriate training for what to do in the event of a real emergency, chv"s. 
 
To assist us in keeping the Yeshiva safe please abide by any requests made by the 
security guards. We assure you that any demands or requests security may make 
have been well thought out and meticulously planned.  
 
If you have any specific questions or concerns regarding any of our security 
protocols, please feel free to reach out to us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
The Administration 
 


